Student Executive Meeting

Student voice to leadership

Attendees: Luca McKenzie, Jake Elson, Lola Short, Marvin Wiley, Tayze Sorensen, Joelle Queck, Zander Blackmore, Mia Haddon, Leah Van Wijk, Mr Clark

Student Leaders: Ziggy Chaplin, Lacey Bennett, Bailee Lumpkin, Harper Forsyth

Date: 12.6.25

Mr Clark	Welcome	Mr Clark welcomed the group of students to the meeting. Mr Clark shared some of the success stories from the outcome
		of previous meetings such as footy goals, soccer goals and pitch painted on the oval.
		We also discussed what the purpose of the meeting WAS for and what it WASN'T for. The meeting was to allow students
		to raise issues that they feel are important in their school, and not just coming up with a list of problems.
	Class members	Discussion Points
Koolbardi	Luca	1. Rubbish getting left around the school. More nude food days would help with this, or waste free Wednesday. Talk
	Jake	to the farmers about rubbish on their fence line and ideas for managing their rubbish.
	Lola	2. Can we have an in-ground trampoline? Above ground would be OK though. Student leader input: Would need to be managed/supervised by leaders or adults. We'd need timetables or timers.
		3. Grass damaged by rabbits and people sliding. Needs to be respected by everyone. We need to remind everyone to put the sands down. Can we set rabbit traps? Student leader input: As a nature school, we really shouldn't be promoting catching animals in traps.
Scarlet Robin	Marvin Tayze	 Parking at school – we could install nets to stop honky nuts damaging cars. We also need to paint lines on the top carpark – it's just loose rocks.
	Joelle	 Environment Program – can this go for longer or can we have more of this? Student leader input: We just extended it and we should be grateful that we have what we get, other schools don't have this.
		3. Can we do more selling plants in pots to parents. Fundraising for the school. Or we could put on a movie.
Pardalote	Zander Mia	 There are not enough toilets for students. Mr Clark mentioned that he has already put a request in to the Department of Education about this.
	Leah	2. Non Year 6 students are entering the Year 6 area. Other years agreed should be kept like this so it is special when they get to Year 6. Also , if younger students need a Year 6, they know where to find them. This area needs to be

1





	refurbished – new seats, cleaning cupboard (spray bottle, sponge). Student leader input: helps us keep it clean and maintained 3. Library space isn't sufficient for assembly. Can we move this to outdoor area? Would need to be renovated. Student leader input: Would need to be carpeted – too hard for kids to sit on. Some other schools have carpet squares that they bring to assembly with them.
General Business	

